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Olivia Glantz

From: H Thomas Harvey <htharv@att.net>

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 8:31 AM

To: Olivia Glantz; Thomas Kay

Subject: Tom Kay development

Dear Ms Glantz, 
 
I represent the Jane Harvey Trust and we are in the process of selling our orchard to Thomas Kay. 
 
10 days ago I cut down a fir tree on my property at 625 Salem Heights Ave which was damaging my driveway in 
preparation for repaving my driveway.  This tree is on my property which is adjacent to the orchard which we are selling to 
Thomas Kay. 
 
My neighbor Rex Anderson is delusional, and I do not understand his motivation.   Mr Anderson has never signed a 
contract nor has he ever paid any earnest money or deposit for purchase of the orchard.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Harmon T Harvey Jr 
Succ TTE  
Jane Harvey Trust 


